20.

40KM/H PART TIME SCHOOL SPEED ZONES

The Board received a report on the new sites for the 40km/h part-time school speed zones for the
2002/03 financial year. Ingrid Stonhill advised that because of the safety criteria and process required
for these zones, it is not possible for schools to raise the money and put in their own signs.

The Board resolved to support the installation of a 40km/h part time school speed zone at Marshland
School for the start of term one 2003.



